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Good Morning 

 
Thank you for signing up to receive updates about the redevelopment of Sheer House. 

We are greatly appreciative of the ongoing engagement from both the community and 

local authority.  
 
We continue to use our Facebook page to post updates and engage with the community 

but please feel free to email us at info@sheerhouseredevelopment.co.uk should you 

have any questions or comments. 

 

We will send out important updates about the redevelopment via this newsletter which 

you are free to opt out of at anytime by clicking the unsubscribe button at the bottom of 

this email. 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 



 

Reserved Matters submission 

A lot of people have asked why we have not already made a start on the project to 

regenerate the Sheer House site. The answer, of course, is that there are a lot of 

technical and practical steps before we can properly start work on site, especially the 

preparation of the designs - the 'plans'. 

 

These are made up of a great number of reports, drawings, illustrations, and technical 

documents. Taken together these form our Reserved Matters application. The Reserved 

Matters refer to the details of the designs - the look and character of the whole 

development - from the layouts of the internal ducting to the design of the external 

shop fronts, from the stone used for the steps from the public car park down to the 

main square, to the species of plants intended for the terraces - all of the things that 

have been discussed and presented over the past few months. 

 

Yesterday evening we begun the process of submitting these documents (the Reserved 

Matters) to Woking Borough Council. There are still several days to go before the 

documents are all available for public review as they have to be formatted and validated 

by the council for uploading to the planning portal. People will notice many of their 

suggestions and comments are reflected in the designs that will be scrutinised by the 

Council’s planning officers. 

 

Once the submission has been validated, we will let all know and provide a direct link to 

the planning portal on the council website. We will also be uploading some of the design 

documents to our website here: https://bit.ly/2LK3FDO 

(This short link will simply take you to the correct part of our project website.) 

 

This milestone is an important step forward. We would like to thank everyone for their 

engagement thus far. We encourage you to continue sending in your questions, 

suggestions, and comments via this Facebook page, or through our email 

info@sheerhouseredevelopment.co.uk and freephone number: 0800 061 4979. 
 

 

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fbit.ly%2F2LK3FDO%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR2IbddjaxYbPnskeMmO6uBuZX4mvEoKFJaQ0KTzTLwnmEnFPIvtsX9_6jw&h=AT1c0eDo2kTpynh4BfMDuHvvRjn09x3jp7i4_t3VvWhwos8Dd45GcdPNBwIKPRB5aPn9FFW2IfFQPE-1RuuXi-73obRzyBrfFkkTrPTKGa_kLgq4HRPQuCZzctjYqOS5Dg&__tn__=-UK-R&c%5b0%5d=AT3WF3LvUQK1R8oa2EvvIwFaq6ZFLfIPWSznIbjToMupKqHx0_XsEv5CTd8i0eoBPQy3vH_SmVqIclUp1LiubX6bGNEkeNlgtGaB5cl58sJZQMA6P0FjshoKph6v2CO40MbVMkV8YEjiOEngowURkRNskCSOdLAkvoOL6ofqqvZ7x6p7kYLsIbn2jEbFOu52Pgs_


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact us! 

Retirement Villages Group has gathered together a 

multidisciplinary team to help support the redevelopment of Sheer 

House in West Byfleet. 

 

 

Public consultation and stakeholder relations are being managed 

by Keeble Brown Ltd, a specialist communications consultancy. 

You can contact us directly using the details below. 

Or call us on our freephone number: 0800 061 4979. 

 

http://https/9b6.ddb.myftpupload.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/01/Sheer-House-Redevelopment-timeline-Jan-2021.pdf
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Copyright © 2020 Keeble Brown, All rights reserved. 

 

This newsletter has been produced by Keeble Brown on behalf of Retirement Villages Group. 

 

 

We would welcome your views on the content of this newsletter. If you have any comments, please get in 

touch. 

 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list.  
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